
 
 

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 29 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/20 

 

 

05 June 2020 

 

 

 

Amendment to Notice to Mariners No. 20 of 2020 regarding Derelict vessel on 

anchor - Hazard to Navigation 

 

 

Reference is made to Notice to Mariners No. 20 of 2020. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the, derelict 

vessel on anchor which was close to Bunkering area 3 has now been shifted to the 

following position: 

 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

  35º 39’.510   015º 01’.399 

 

 

Notice to Mariners No. 20 of 2020 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Notice to Mariners No. 20 of 2020 will remain. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 194, 2123, 2124 

 

 

 


